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May 5, 2020 

The Honorable Sidney Katz, President 
Montgomery County Council 
100 Maryland Avenue, 6th Floor 
Rockville, MD 20850 

Dear President Katz: 

The Prince George's County Council has reviewed the Fiscal Year (FY) 2021 
Operating and Capital budgets of the Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission 
(WSSC), the Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission (M-NCPPC), 
and the Washington Suburban Transit Commission (WSTC). The Council's 
recommendations on each of these budgets are provided for your information. 

WASHINGTON SUBURBAN SANITARY COMMISSION 

WSSC Operating Budget: 

Listed below is a summary of recommended actions taken by the Council: 

• Increase the combined water and sewer rates by 6. 0% for FY 2021;
recommend $6.5 million in reductions to WSSC Proposed FY 2021 Operating
Budget

• Approve the Commission's water production proposal of 164
million gallons per day in FY 2021.

• Approve the Commission's proposed level of authorized work­
years at 1,776.

• Approve the Operating Budget of$ 8 4 9. 7 million, reflecting the $6.5

million in reductions to WSSC's Proposed Operating Budget of $856.2
million; recommend the reductions include the elimination of proposed salary
enhancements to reflect the decision by both counties to forego compensation
adjustments for similar employees.
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FY 2021 Bi-County Letter 

With regard to the FY 2021 proposed Central Administrative Services (CAS) budget, Montgomery 
County proposed a number of reductions, as reflected in Attachment 1. The proposed reductions also 
result in reductions to Prince George's County. We recommend approval of the proposed budget as 
revised by the reductions proposed by Montgomery County, with the exception of one. We do not 
concur with the elimination of funding for the Supplier Diversity Program position. 

WASHINGTON SUBURBAN TRANSIT COMMISSION 

The Council recommends the amount of $125,474 will be appropriated for the Prince George's 
County portion of the Fiscal Year 2021 Washington Suburban Transit Commission budget. 

Sincerely, 

jo-t4t µ.b� 
Todd M. Turner 
Council Chair 
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